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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2184     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: October 16, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the extension to agreements for mechanical, electrical, 

plumbing consultant services – Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 206-10606 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve an extension to agreements for 
mechanical, electrical, plumbing consultant services with 1) DeRose Design Consultants, 
Inc., and 2) Gartek Engineering Corporation, and authorize the execution of the first 
extensions.  
 
Background 
Initial two (2) year agreements were approved by the City Commission on December 21, 

2010. In accordance with agreement terms these are the first and only one (1) year 

extensions.  

 
Resource Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. Funding for these services will be 
from individual projects when services are contracted through individual task orders 
subject to the availability of funds. 

 
Attachment(s)  
Exhibit 1 - First Extension to Agreement with DeRose Design Consultants, Inc. 
Exhibit 2 - First Extension to Agreement with Gartek Engineering Corporation 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Prepared By:  Rick Andrews, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E. Public Works 
 
 
 


